[bookmark: _GoBack]The Brehm Bell Scholarship
Sponsored by Brehm T. Bell, Attorney at Law


The law office of Brehm T. Bell in Bay St. Louis, MS announces the annual $1000 scholarship offered to a 2022 graduating high school senior from Hancock County, MS planning to pursue a career in law or a related field.

Both public and private high school applicants who are seeking to pursue a career in any law related field are asked to submit applications no later than APRIL 29, 2022.  

An independent committee will be selecting the recipient from the qualified applications on or before May 6th.

To be considered, please provide the following, along with the form below:
• Current GPA and class rank (minimal GPA of 3.0 required)
• Letter of recommendation from faculty member (Please attach.)
• Brief 200-word essay based on the following question. (Please attach.)

What was the most significant thing you learned in high school and how will you apply this to your life upon graduation?


NAME________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS____________________________________________________________________

PHONE_______________________________________________________________________

SCHOOL_____________________________________________________________________

COLLEGE / UNIVERSITY ATTENDING IN FALL 2021______________________________

CURRENT GPA____________ CURRENT CLASS RANK ____________




Please submit application in full by the April 29, 2022 deadline by emailing aija@brehmbell.com or by mailing to: 

Brehm Bell
544 Main Street
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520

228-467-0006
